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Traffic switch on bridge replacement north of Meade 
 

 The Kansas Department of Transportation expects to switch traffic on K-23 to the 

shoofly around a bridge replacement project on the north side of Meade by Monday, 

June 20, or Tuesday, June 21, weather permitting. Traffic around the bridge will be 

restricted to one lane, controlled by traffic signals. 

 Klaver Construction Company of Kingman is the primary contractor on this 

$935,000 bridge replacement project. KDOT expects work on this project to be 

completed by the end of September, depending on weather.  

If you have questions on this project, you can call Joyce Muhlenbruch, 

Construction Engineer, at 620-640-0400 or Kirk Hutchinson, KDOT Southwest Public 

Affairs Manager, at 1-877-550-5368 (toll free).  

You can stay aware of all road construction projects across Kansas at 

www.kandrive.org or by calling 5-1-1. To learn more about this and other T-WORKS 

projects, visit www.ksdot.org/tworks. 

### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact KDOT Public Affairs, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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